
Good morning,

With the academic year starting, I wanted to reach out and send some information regarding the
2025 Legislative Internship Program. Our program is open to those who are juniors, seniors,
and recent graduates with degrees in any field. Students must be willing to work at the Alabama
State House, located in Montgomery, from 8:30-4:30 every Monday-Thursday for the duration of
the internship, January 28-May 19, 2025.

Please share with any students who may be interested. I am also reaching out to several
professors. I've attached a copy of a flier to share with students, and applications are available
on our website.

For further information please check out our webpage:

(https://alison.legislature.state.al.us/legislative-internship-program) and our instagram
(@lsa_internship). We are currently accepting applications with the deadline being October 4,
2024. Feel free to reach out with any questions.

Thank you very much,
Tracy Clark
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